
 

Holland Massachusetts Board of Health 
Meeting Date: October 15, 2002 

Members in attendance: Sally Blais, David Kowalski, Tom Baltazar 
Meeting Opened: 7:30 PM 
Meeting Closed: 9:30 PM 

 
Tom motioned, Dave seconded – Meeting Opened 7:30PM. 
 
Minutes from previous meeting were read and accepted as written. 
 
Gary Naples – 45 Lake Drive – Water test for Title V.  Three tests submitted 43, 45, and 47  
Lake Drive respectively.  Tests were satisfactory, certificate issued. 
 
Jason Hoenig – Hoenig Construction, PO. Box 357 Brimfield, MA 01010  Took and passed 
Installer’s test, permit 101502-1 issued. 
 
Scott Tetreault – T & L Construction – Took and passed installers test, premit 101502-2 issued. 
 
Tom Sneade – Lot 4 Maybrook Road – 8C1.4  (10 Maybrook Road) getting signoff on pink 
sheet. 
 
Steve Tanacea – 9 Old South Road, Southbridge Mass – Had questions about Kimball Hill road 
Lot 6.  BOH provided whatever information was available. 
 
Mr. Ron Cox – 17 Warren Road, Brimfield – Took and passed installers test, permit 101502-3 
issued. 
 
Mark Ferrell – GreenHill Engineering 

For Victoria Healy – 24 Halfway Lane – Well permit.  New well will be 55 feet from SAS and   
58 feet from neighbor’s SAS (25-27 Cherokee Road).  Permit 101502-4 issued. 
 

Kevin Knight – 65 Union Road – 9 B 1.4 Map and Lot 4 adding 4th bedroom.  Title V. on hand 
shows system was designed for 4 bedrooms.  BOH does not guarantee the existing is really 4 
bedroom because system designed and installed several years ago.  BOH gave approval, pink 
sheet signed by Sally. 
 
Frank Campanello – 6 Vinton Road – Came in with questions about septic system on A-frame 
house purchased at aution.  BOH explained problems with 6 Vinton Road, and outlined some 
steps to be followed to evaluate existing system. 
 
 
Dave motioned, Sally seconded - Meeting adjourned 9:30PM 
 


